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ODE TO A NIGHTINGALE John Keats 2017-08-07 This eBook edition of "Ode to a
Nightingale" has been formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted
for readability on all devices. "Ode to a Nightingale" is either the garden of
the Spaniards Inn, Hampstead, London, or, according to Keats' friend Charles
Armitage Brown, under a plum tree in the garden of Keats House, also in
Hampstead. According to Brown, a nightingale had built its nest near his home
in the spring of 1819. Inspired by the bird's song, Keats composed the poem in
one day. It soon became one of his 1819 odes and was first published in Annals
of the Fine Arts the following July. "Ode to a Nightingale" is a personal poem
that describes Keats's journey into the state of Negative Capability. The tone
of the poem rejects the optimistic pursuit of pleasure found within Keats's
earlier poems and explores the themes of nature, transience and mortality, the
latter being particularly personal to Keats. The nightingale described within
the poem experiences a type of death but does not actually die. Instead, the
songbird is capable of living through its song, which is a fate that humans
cannot expect. John Keats (1795-1821) was an English Romantic poet. The poetry
of Keats is characterized by sensual imagery, most notably in the series of
odes. Today his poems and letters are some of the most popular and most
analyzed in English literature.
The Cambridge Handbook of the International Psychology of Women Fanny M. Cheung
2020-06-30 There is a growing knowledge base in understanding the differences
and similarities between women and men, as well as the diversities among women
and sexualities. Although genetic and biological characteristics define human
beings conventionally as women and men, their experiences are contextualized in
multiple dimensions in terms of gender, sexuality, class, age, ethnicity, and
other social dimensions. Beyond the biological and genetic basis of gender
differences, gender intersects with culture and other social locations which
affect the socialization and development of women across their life span. This
handbook provides a comprehensive and up-to-date resource to understand the
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intersectionality of gender differences, to dispel myths, and to examine
gender-relevant as well as culturally relevant implications and appropriate
interventions. Featuring a truly international mix of contributors, and
incorporating cross-cultural research and comparative perspectives, this
handbook will inform mainstream psychology of the international literature on
the psychology of women and gender.
Farm Animal Genetic Resources Geoff Simm 2004-01-01 This book provides an
overview of developments in the conservation and sustainable utilisation of
Farm Animal Genetic Resources. It is based on presentations given at a
conference on this subject co-organised by the British Society of Animal
Science, the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs, the Rare
Breeds Survival Trust and the Sheep Trust.
Literacy Tests Year 7 David Mahony 2002
Bangladesh I: Climate Change Impacts, Mitigation and Adaptation in Developing
Countries Md. Nazrul Islam 2019-03-01 The aim of this book is to provide
information to scientists and local government to help them better understand
the particularities of the local climate. Climate change is one of the biggest
challenges to society. It can lead to serious impacts on production, life and
environment on a global scale. Higher temperatures and sea level rise will
cause flooding and water salinity problems which bring about negative effects
on agriculture and high risks to industry and socio-economic systems in the
future. Climate change leads to many changes in global development and
security, especially energy, water, food, society, job, diplomacy, culture,
economy and trade. The Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) defines
climate change as: “Any change in climate over time, whether due to natural
variability or as a result of human activity.” Global climate change has
emerged as a key issue in both political and economic arenas. It is an
increasingly questioned phenomenon, and progressive national governments around
the world have started taking action to respond to these environmental
concerns.
The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture 2012 Food and Agriculture
Organization of the United Nations 2012-06-30 This edition of The State of
World Fisheries and Aquaculture highlights the vital role of fisheries and
aquaculture in both food and nutrition security as well as economic expansion.
The sector remains a major supplier of high-quality animal protein and supports
the livelihoods and well-being of more than ten percent of the world's
population. International trade in fish has reached new peaks as overall
production has continued to rise. Yet, as the document underlines, an array of
problems--ranging from the need for more effective governance to that of
ensuring environmental sustainability--threatens to undermine the sector's
valuable contribution to alleviating hunger and reducing poverty. Using the
latest available statistics on fisheries and aquaculture, this edition presents
a global analysis of the sector's status and trends.
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Tarikh-i-Firoz Shahi Z
̤iyāʼ al-Dīn Baranī 2006-01-01
EFA 2015 National Review, Bangladesh 2015 Review of the progress made on the
Education for All program undertaken by the Bangladesh government.
World Urbanization Prospects 2014: Highlights United Nations Publications
2014-08-13 This report presents the results of the 2014 Revision of World
Urbanization Prospects including the official United Nations estimates and
projections of urban and rural populations for major areas, regions and
countries of the world and of all urban agglomerations with 300,000 inhabitants
or more in 2014. The data in this Revision are consistent with the total
populations estimated and projected according to the medium variant of the 2012
Revision of the United Nations global population estimates and projections,
published in World Population Prospects: The 2012 Revision. This Revision
updates and supersedes previous estimates and projections published by the
United Nations.
Endourology Culley C. Carson 1985
Year Book of the Academy Academy of Political Science (U.S.) 1912
Freedom in the World 2007 Freedom House (U.S.) 2007 Freedom in the World, the
Freedom House flagship survey whose findings have been published annually since
1972, is the standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights
and civil liberties. The survey ratings and narrative reports on 193 countries
and a group of select territories are used by policy makers, the media,
international corporations, and civic activists and human rights defenders to
monitor trends in democracy and track improvements and setbacks in freedom
worldwide. Press accounts of the survey findings appear in hundreds of
influential newspapers in the United States and abroad and form the basis of
numerous radio and television reports. The Freedom in the World political
rights and civil liberties ratings are determined through a multi-layered
process of research and evaluation by a team of regional analysts and eminent
scholars. The analysts used a broad range of sources of information, including
foreign and domestic news reports, academic studies, nongovernmental
organizations, think tanks, individual professional contacts, and visits to the
region, in conducting their research. The methodology of the survey is derived
in large measure from the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, and these
standards are applied to all countries and territories, irrespective of
geographical location, ethnic or religious composition, or level of economic
development.
Media and Information Literacy for the Sustainable Development Goals Jagtar
Singh 2015-09-21
Raising the Bar for Productive Cities in Latin America and the Caribbean María
Marta Ferreyra 2018-06-07 With more than 70 percent of its population living in
cities, Latin America and the Caribbean (LAC) is among the most urbanized
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regions in the world. Yet, although its cities are, on average, more productive
than those elsewhere in the world, their productivity lags that of North
American and Western European cities. Closing this gap provides LAC with the
opportunity to raise living standards and join the ranks of the world’s richest
countries. Raising the Bar: Cities and Productivity in Latin America and the
Caribbean is about the productivity of cities in LAC and the factors that help
to explain its determination. Based on original empirical research, the report
documents the high levels of population density and other features of LAC
cities that mark them out from those in the rest of the world. The report also
studies the role of three key factors †“ urban form, skills, and access to
markets †“ in determining the productivity of LAC cities. It shows that while
excessive congestion forces and inadequate metropolitan coordination seem to be
stifling the benefits of agglomeration, LAC cities benefit from strong human
capital externalities. It also finds that, within individual LAC countries,
cities are poorly integrated with one another, which contributes to large
differences in performance across cities and undermines their aggregate
contribution to productivity at the national level.
Teaching Secondary School Mathematics Merrilyn Goos 2020-07-16 Since its first
publication, Teaching Secondary School Mathematics has established itself as
one of the most respected and popular texts for both pre-service and in-service
teachers. This new edition has been fully revised and updated to reflect the
major changes brought about by the introduction of the Australian Curriculum:
Mathematics, as well as discussing significant research findings, the evolution
of digital teaching and learning technologies, and the implications of changes
in education policies and practices. The mathematical proficiencies that now
underpin the Australian curriculum -- understanding, fluency, problem solving
and reasoning -- are covered in depth in Part 1, and a new section is devoted
to the concept of numeracy. The chapter on digital tools and resources has been
significantly expanded to reflect the growing use of these technologies in the
classroom, while the importance of assessment is recognised with new material
on assessment for learning and as learning, along with a consideration of
policy development in this area. Important research findings on common student
misconceptions and new and effective approaches for teaching key mathematical
skills are covered in detail. As per the first edition readers will find a
practical guide to pedagogical approaches and the planning and enactment of
lessons together with enhanced chapters on teaching effectively for diversity,
managing issues of inequality and developing effective relationships with
parents and the community. This book is the essential pedagogical tool for
every emerging teacher of secondary school mathematics. 'The text offers an
excellent resource for all of those involved in the preparation of secondary
mathematics teachers, with links to research literature, exemplars of classroom
practices, and instructional activities that encourage readers to actively
examine and critique practices within their own educational settings.'
Professor Glenda Anthony, Institute of Education, Massey University 'A rich and
engaging textbook that covers all of the important aspects of learning to
become an effective secondary mathematics teacher. The second edition of this
text ... is further enhanced with updated references to the Australian
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Curriculum, NAPLAN, STEM, current Indigenous, social justice and gender
inequity issues, and the place of Australian mathematics curricula on the world
stage.' Dr Christine Ormond, Senior Lecturer, Edith Cowan University
Urban Planning for City Leaders Pablo Vaggione 2012
Wastewater Pathogens Michael H. Gerardi 2004-10-28 A practical guide to
wastewater pathogens The fourth volume in Wiley's Wastewater Microbiology
series,Wastewater Pathogens offers wastewater personnel a practical guidethat
is free of overly technical jargon. Designed especially foroperators, the text
provides straight facts on the biology oftreatment as well as appropriate
protective measures. Coverageincludes: * An overview of relevant history,
hazards, and organisms * Viruses, bacteria, and fungi * Protozoa and helminthes
* Ectoparasites and rodents * Aerosols, foam, and sludge * Disease transmission
and the body's defenses * Removal, inactivation, and destruction of pathogens *
Hygiene measures, protective equipment, and immunizations
Globalization and Governance in the International Political Economy Hacio?lu,
Ümit 2013-10-31 "This book investigates the impact of diverse cultures on the
development and actualization of global economic entities, exploring advanced
methods and best practices for the effective utilization and management of
financial organizations within a globalized political context"--Provided by
publisher.
Bangladesh Health System Review Who Regional Office for the Western Paci
2015-09-02 The Health Systems in Transition (HiT) profiles are country-based
reports that provide a detailed description of a health system and of reform
and policy initiatives in progress or under development in a specific country.
Each profile is produced by country experts in collaboration with an
international editor. In order to facilitate comparisons between countries, the
profiles are based on a common template used by the Asia Pacific and European
Observatories on Health Systems and Policies. The template provides detailed
guidelines and specific questions, definitions and examples needed to compile a
profile.
Partnerships for the Goals Walter Leal Filho 2021-04-01 The problems related to
the process of industrialisation such as biodiversity depletion, climate change
and a worsening of health and living conditions, especially but not only in
developing countries, intensify. Therefore, there is an increasing need to
search for integrated solutions to make development more sustainable. The
United Nations has acknowledged the problem and approved the “2030 Agenda for
Sustainable Development”. On 1st January 2016, the 17 Sustainable Development
Goals (SDGs) of the Agenda officially came into force. These goals cover the
three dimensions of sustainable development: economic growth, social inclusion
and environmental protection. The Encyclopedia of the UN Sustainable
Development Goals comprehensively addresses the SDGs in an integrated way. The
Encyclopedia encompasses 17 volumes, each one devoted to one of the 17 SDGs.
This volume addresses SDG 17, namely "Strengthen the means of implementation
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and revitalize the global partnership for sustainable development" and contains
the description of a range of terms, which allows a better understanding and
fosters knowledge. The approval of the SDGs by the 194 countries of the UN
General Assembly implies that issues such as combating climate change;
distributing resources fairly; providing security and protection; generating
employment; and ensuring quality health care and education need the concerted
efforts of everyone. SDG 17 seeks to dismantle structures and procedures built
on inequality of access and develop strategies that ensure collaboration and
sharing of resources and opportunities. The topics covered concern finance,
technology, capacity-building, trade and systemic issues: Domestic resource
mobilization Domestic capacity for tax and other revenue collection Long-term
debt sustainability for developing countries Debt financing, debt relief, dept
restructuring Global technology facilitation mechanism Technology, bank and
science, technology and innovation capacity-building mechanism Enhanced
information and communications technology Universal, rules-based, open, nondiscriminatory and equitable multilateral trading system under WTO Increased
exports of developing countries Global macroeconomic stability Policy
coordination and policy coherence Promotion of effective public, public-private
and civil society partnerships Editorial Board Carolina Collaro, Sonja Rewhorn,
Elena Shabliy, Monica Thiel, Marco Tortora, Tony Wall
Water Security, Conflict and Cooperation in Peri-Urban South Asia Vishal Narain
2021-12-10 This open access book explores the implications of urbanization in
South Asia for water (in-) security in the peri-urban spaces of Dhaka and
Khulna in Bangladesh, Bengaluru, Gurugram, Hyderabad, Kolkata and Pune in
India, and Kathmandu Valley in Nepal. The book looks into specifically periurban water security issues in a context of rapid urbanization and socialenvironmental changes, including the changing climate and its emerging impacts.
It demonstrates how urbanization processes change water flows between rural and
urban areas, the implications of this processes for the water security of periurban populations, and how new institutions and technologies develop to mediate
the relationships between peri-urban communities and water. The book seeks to
further the debate on peri-urban water security, including what constitutes the
peri-urban, socially differentiated access to water in peri-urban spaces,
interventions for improving water access, and emerging forms of cooperation and
conflict related to water access in a context of urbanization and climate
change. As such, this book is an interesting read for academics with various
disciplinary backgrounds, professionals working in the worlds of national and
international policy, NGOs, activist groups, research and development
institutes, and individual readers interested in water security and
urbanization.
Research Methods: The Basics Nicholas Walliman 2017-09-13 Research Methods: The
Basics is an accessible, user-friendly introduction to the different aspects of
research theory, methods and practice. This second edition provides an expanded
resource suitable for students and practitioners in a wide range of disciplines
including the natural sciences, social sciences and humanities. Structured in
two parts – the first covering the nature of knowledge and the reasons for
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research, the second the specific methods used to carry out effective research
and how to propose, plan, carry out and write up a research project – this book
covers: • Reasons for doing a research project • Structuring and planning a
research project • The ethical issues involved in research • Different types of
data and how they are measured • Collecting and analysing qualitative and
quantitative data in order to draw sound conclusions • Mixed methods and
interdisciplinary research • Devising a research proposal and writing up the
research • Motivation and quality of work. Complete with a glossary of key
terms and guides to further reading, this book is an essential text for anyone
coming to research for the first time.
Air Quality Guidelines World Health Organization 2006 This book presents
revised guideline values for the four most common air pollutants - particulate
matter, ozone, nitrogen dioxide and sulfur dioxide - based on a recent review
of the accumulated scientific evidence. The rationale for selection of each
guideline value is supported by a synthesis of information emerging from
research on the health effects of each pollutant. As a result, these guidelines
now also apply globally. They can be read in conjunction with Air quality
guidelines for Europe, 2nd edition, which is still the authority on guideline
values for all other air pollutants. As well as revised guideline values, this
book makes a brief yet comprehensive review of the issues affecting the
application of the guidelines in risk assessment and policy development.
Further, it summarizes information on: . pollution sources and levels in
various parts of the world, . population exposure and characteristics affecting
sensitivity to pollution, . methods for quantifying the health burden of air
pollution, and . the use of guidelines in developing air quality standards and
other policy tools. Finally, the special case of indoor air pollution is
explored. Prepared by a large team of renowned international experts who
considered conditions in various parts of the globe, these guidelines are
applicable throughout the world. They provide reliable guidance for policymakers everywhere when considering the various options for air quality
management.
Student Learning in South Asia Halil Dundar 2014-05-30 This book analyzes the
performance of South Asian educational systems and identifies the causes and
correlates of student learning outcomes. Drawing on successful initiatives both
in the region and elsewhere in the world, it offers an insightful approach to
setting priorities for enhancing the quality of school education in South Asia.
Rivers for life Benazir Ahmed 2014-11-18 This publication includes papers that
were part of thirty-five oral and nine poster presentations on various themes
presented by eminent researchers/ practitioners at the international symposium
on “River Biodiversity: Ganges-Brahmaputra-Meghna River System” facilitated and
supported by IUCN.
Marginality Joachim von Braun 2013-08-19 This book takes a new approach on
understanding causes of extreme poverty and promising actions to address it.
Its focus is on marginality being a root cause of poverty and deprivation.
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“Marginality” is the position of people on the edge, preventing their access to
resources, freedom of choices, and the development of capabilities. The book is
research based with original empirical analyses at local, national, and local
scales; book contributors are leaders in their fields and have backgrounds in
different disciplines. An important message of the book is that economic and
ecological approaches and institutional innovations need to be integrated to
overcome marginality. The book will be a valuable source for development
scholars and students, actors that design public policies, and for social
innovators in the private sector and non-governmental organizations.
Code of Conduct for Responsible Fisheries Food and Agriculture Organization of
the United Nations 1995
Asia Sme Finance Monitor 2014 Various 2015 The Asia SME Finance Monitor 2014 is
a knowledge sharing product on small and mediumsized enterprises (SMEs) in Asia
and the Pacific focusing on SME access to finance. This publication reviews
various country aspects of SME finance covering the banking sector, nonbank
sector, and capital markets. It is expected to support evidencebased policy
making and regulations on SME finance in the region.
Differential and Integral Calculus Richard Courant 2011-08-15 The classic
introduction to the fundamentals of calculus Richard Courant's classic text
Differential and Integral Calculus is an essential text for those preparing for
a career in physics or applied math. Volume 1 introduces the foundational
concepts of "function" and "limit", and offers detailed explanations that
illustrate the "why" as well as the "how". Comprehensive coverage of the basics
of integrals and differentials includes their applications as well as clearlydefined techniques and essential theorems. Multiple appendices provide
supplementary explanation and author notes, as well as solutions and hints for
all in-text problems.
Encyclopedia of Organizational Knowledge, Administration, and Technology
Khosrow-Pour D.B.A., Mehdi 2020-09-29 For any organization to be successful, it
must operate in such a manner that knowledge and information, human resources,
and technology are continually taken into consideration and managed
effectively. Business concepts are always present regardless of the field or
industry – in education, government, healthcare, not-for-profit, engineering,
hospitality/tourism, among others. Maintaining organizational awareness and a
strategic frame of mind is critical to meeting goals, gaining competitive
advantage, and ultimately ensuring sustainability. The Encyclopedia of
Organizational Knowledge, Administration, and Technology is an inaugural fivevolume publication that offers 193 completely new and previously unpublished
articles authored by leading experts on the latest concepts, issues,
challenges, innovations, and opportunities covering all aspects of modern
organizations. Moreover, it is comprised of content that highlights major
breakthroughs, discoveries, and authoritative research results as they pertain
to all aspects of organizational growth and development including methodologies
that can help companies thrive and analytical tools that assess an
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organization’s internal health and performance. Insights are offered in key
topics such as organizational structure, strategic leadership, information
technology management, and business analytics, among others. The knowledge
compiled in this publication is designed for entrepreneurs, managers,
executives, investors, economic analysts, computer engineers, software
programmers, human resource departments, and other industry professionals
seeking to understand the latest tools to emerge from this field and who are
looking to incorporate them in their practice. Additionally, academicians,
researchers, and students in fields that include but are not limited to
business, management science, organizational development, entrepreneurship,
sociology, corporate psychology, computer science, and information technology
will benefit from the research compiled within this publication.
Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar, Writings and Speeches Bhimrao Ramji Ambedkar 1995
Soil Salting Victoria. Soil Conservation Authority 1981
CONGRESS PRESIDENT: Speeches, Articles, and Letters January 1938–May 1939
Subhas Chandra Bose 2004-10
World Urbanization Prospects United Nations Publications 2019-10-18 The report
presents findings from the 2018 revision of World Urbanization Prospects, which
contains the latest estimates of the urban and rural populations or areas from
1950 to 2018 and projections to 2050, as well as estimates of population size
from 1950 to 2018 and projections to 2030 for all urban agglomerations with
300,000 inhabitants or more in 2018. The world urban population is at an alltime high, and the share of urban dwellers, is projected to represent two
thirds of the global population in 2050. Continued urbanization will bring new
opportunities and challenges for sustainable development.
Beyond Testing (Classic Edition) Caroline Gipps 2011-10-27 It is an
exceptionally thoughtful assessment of assessment, and I am (along with anyone
else who broods about education) much in your debt. Jerome Bruner, personal
communication with the authorWhen this award-winning book was originally
published in 1994, a review in the TES said: Beyond Testing is a refreshingly
honest look at the dilemmas faci
Microfinance Institutions R. Mersland 2014-12-10 Research on MFI performance is
still in its infancy. MFIs are hybrid organizations with dual objectives.
Performance studies in microfinance are therefore less straightforward compared
to performance studies in traditional banking research. This book contains new
MFI performance research by top scholars from across the globe.
A Measured Approach to Ending Poverty and Boosting Shared Prosperity Dean
Jolliffe 2014-10-07 "This Policy Research Report was prepared by the
Development Economics Research Group of the World Bank by a team led by Dean
Jolliffe and Peter Lanjouw"--Page xiii.
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Indian National Congress and the Struggle for Freedom, 1885-1947 Amales
Tripathi 2014-03-03 This volume presents an analytical history of India's
struggle for freedom and the role played in it by the Indian National Congress.
It provides a comprehensive account of the Independence movement, encompassing
events such as the extremist-moderate split in the Congress, Morley-Minto
reforms, Round Table Conferences, the Quit India Movement; and the Partition.
Drawing on statistical analysis and exhaustive research, it examines the impact
of prevailing domestic and international economic conditions on the evolution
of the politics of the Congress, the Muslim League, as well as the Indian
revolutionary, socialist, and communist parties. The book also throws light on
the complex interplay of power politics between the Centre, the States, and the
various grass-roots organizatons on one hand and the push and pull of HinduMuslim communal politics on the other. This is the first English translation of
the Bengali classic Swadhinata Sangrame Bharatiya Jatiya Congress: 1885-1947
(first published in 1990) by the late Professor Amales Tripathi, an eminent
scholar and a renowned historian. This translation also carries a foreword by
Dr Rudrangshu Mukherjee.
Natural and Engineered Solutions for Drinking Water Supplies Emily Alcott
2013-03-26 Illuminating opportunities to develop a more integrated approach to
municipal water system design, Natural and Engineered Solutions for Drinking
Water Supplies: Lessons from the Northeastern United States and Directions for
Global Watershed Management explores critical factors in the decision-making
processes for municipal water system delivery. The book offers vital insights
to help inform management decisions on drinking water supply issues in other
global regions in our increasingly energy- and carbon-constrained world. The
study evaluates how six cities in the northeastern United States have made
environmental, economic, and social decisions and adopted programs to protect
and manage upland forests to produce clean drinking water throughout their long
histories. New York, New York; Boston and Worcester, Massachusetts; New Haven
and Bridgeport, Connecticut; and Portland, Maine have each managed city
watersheds under different state regulations, planning and development
incentives, biophysical constraints, social histories, and ownerships. Some of
the overarching questions the book addresses relate to how managers should
optimize the investments in their drinking water systems. What is the balance
between the use of concrete/steel treatment plants (gray infrastructure) and
forested/grassland/wetland areas (green infrastructure) to protect surface
water quality? The case studies compare how engineered and/or natural systems
are employed to protect water quality. The conclusions drawn establish that it
makes environmental, economic, and social sense to protect and manage upland
forests to produce water as a downstream service. Such stewardship is far more
preferable than developing land and using engineering, technology, and
artificial filtration as a solution to maintaining clean drinking water.
Lessons learned from this insightful study provide effective recommendations
for managers and policymakers that reflect the scientific realities of how
forests and engineering can be best integrated into effective watershed
management programs and under what circumstances.
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Skilling the Workforce Abul Barkat 2014 A study on the skills and
certification-related matters and the importance of enlarging the size of the
skilled workforce and diversifying the skills base for migrant aspirants.
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